
The company MYLIFT s.r.o. is pleased to present a new 
“MYTime” system which, thanks to the combination of 
different MYLIFT systems, guarantees extremely 
functional and easily accessible product. 
 
The “MYFloor” equipment is based on “PRG” series. It is 
a programmable system which after connecting to the 
elevator prolongs the time during which the doors 
remain open as the user requires.    
 
The system is suitable especially in cases when the 
standard time is not sufficient. For example when 
unloaded or loaded materials or baggage, or need to 
clean the door.  
 
The device is also useful because it often protects the 
door which are forcibly held open, which adversely 
affects their alignment.  
 
Except the primary function it is possible to extend 
“MYTime” equipment for another ones. The main 
additional functions are: 
•Status signaling via LED or backlight button for door 
opening  
•Reset of the system by pressing the button for door 
closing or, if the button is missing, the button for door 
opening.  
•Activation of the system by numeric code via control 
buttons. 
 
The speed of assembly ensures almost continuous 
operation thus minimize the discomfort of the users 
caused by the shutdown of the elevator.  
 
For more information contact our staff, we will be glad 
to prepare the customized solution suitable to your 
needs. 
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